
 

 

Is your child starting school in September 2024? 

If so, then why not bring them along to our Open Morning  

to meet our staff and pupils, see around our wonderful school  

                  & experience what we have to offer. 

 

• Dedicated staff with the highest standards  

for teaching and learning 

• Vibrant classrooms with stimulating  

learning and play spaces 

• Well developed Outdoor Learning areas 

• Excellent opportunities for ICT 

• Breakfast and snack club daily 

• Wide range of afterschool activities 

• Focus on Health and Wellbeing 

If the date and time don’t suit, please feel free to contact the school office  
to arrange a suitable time to visit - 028 67751493 

 

Visit our website at www.sttierneyspsroslea.com 

 

 

 

‘Where Great Minds Grow.’ 
St. Tierney’s Primary School   

OPEN MORNING 
Thursday 7th December 2023 

 9.30am – 11.00am 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sttierneyspsroslea.com/

